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Most everyone who live in Withrow feels the same way... keep our community rural which is what
was intended for the past years. We do not have the infrastructure to support a school of this size.
The traffic alone will be unmanageable. And to use that amount of water from the aquafer does not
make sense. What will this to our small lakes that are already low in water levels and our wells? We
already have neighbors who are having issues with their wells due to drought conditions. And 21
mounds? This is just not sustainable. We are shocked that Hugo and May Township would agree to
build this school in such a small rural community.


